
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 26th February 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

We have had a busy week this week in Reception. We have been busy exploring our new topic 

‘Journeys’. In our Literacy we read the story ‘You Choose’ by Nick Sharratt. We used part of 

this story to think about going on our own journey—the first page asks “If you could go an 

where, where would you go?”  We painted a picture of a place we would go to and we wrote our 

own captions to match.  

In our maths we have been getting better at adding by counting on. Every day we have been 

practising counting on from different numbers and we used double decker buses to help us add 

passengers together.  

This half term we are learning the story “The Three Billy Goats Gruff.” We have enjoyed 

building bridges with the crates outside and acting out the story. Ask me what the troll says at 

home!  

Our new role play areas have been very popular this week—we have an airport and a train     

station. We are excited to learn more about our new topic and we cannot wait to go to the   

Museum of Liverpool on Tuesday 1st March.  

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and 

the children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

Have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team   

World Book Day—Events Next Week  

Next week is World Book Week. On Monday we are going to watch a performance of 

Jack and the Beanstalk and we are going to be working with a drama group. On 

Wednesday we are having a family reading session from 2.30-2.55—please return the 

slip if you can attend. On Thursday the children can come to school dressed as their 

favourite character from a book.  
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